
    

Statement about the Modifications to the Southwell Neighbourhood Plan

Southwell  Town  Council  believe  that  the  modifications  to  our  Neighbourhood  Plan,  Regulation  16 
Consultation Version, are not so significant so as to change the nature of the Plan from the original 2016 
Adopted version of the Plan.

In making this statement we have the assessment of Intelligent Plans and Examinations Ltd, who undertook 
a health check on the Regulation 14 Consultation version.  In this they stated that they considered that our  
assessment then was reasonable.  Since then we have substantially reduced the amount of land allocated as 
Local Green Space or Main Open Area following representations from others.

Peter Scorer
Chair, Neighbourhood Plan Review Working Group
Southwell Twon Council
11 July 2024
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